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I strongly urge the Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee to pass SB 797. It is common sense
legislation that will close loopholes in laws that let domestic abusers and other people who
should not be allowed to buy or possess guns from doing so. This is not a Democrat or
Republican bill, but one that will protect all of our citizens.

Thank you for your consideration.
Douglas Hardy

2050 Southshore Blvd
Lake Oswego, OR 97034


mailto:SJUD.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

